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January 23, 2024, in Kyoto, Japan 

Nidec Corporation 

Tokyo Stock Exchange code: 6594 

Determination of Assistance for Damage Caused by the 2024 Noto Earthquake 

We would like to express our deepest condolences to those who lost their lives in the Noto 

Earthquake of 2024, which occurred on January 1, 2024, and our deepest sympathies to all those 

who were affected by the disaster and to all concerned. 

We will donate a total of 10 million yen through the Japanese Red Cross Society to support those 

affected by the earthquake and to help with reconstruction efforts in the affected areas. In addition, 

our group employees will also be making a fund-raising campaign. 

We sincerely hope for the earliest possible recovery of the affected areas. 
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